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1 TRANSFER OF LAND AT ARDLER (AN291-2002)

Reference is made to Article VI of the minute of meeting of the Housing Committee of 18th November
2002 and Article V of the Leisure and Arts Services Committee of 18th November 2002.  Following the
Ardler Stock Transfer on 3rd December 2001 the open ground highlighted on the plan which is
available in the Chambers was transferred from the Housing Revenue Account to Dundee Contract
Services, Parks Section, as Public Open Space subject to consent of Scottish Ministers.  Booking of
Football pitches will continue to be administered through Leisure and Arts Services.  The transfer is at
nil value.

The Committee is asked to note accordingly.


